
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

                                                        

Clinton Christian Academy-Board Notes 
May 11, 2020 

 The CCA Board of Directors met in the CCA Library for their regular monthly business meeting via Zoom on Monday, 
May 11.  The meeting began with the Opening Prayer given by Allen Huff.  Keith Carmichael shared scripture from Job 2 and 
James 1. Prayer requests were shared. 
 The minutes from April 15, April 23 & April 27  were approved.  The financial reports and bills from the month of 
April were reviewed and approved. 

• Mrs. Ritchie presented the resignation 
of Genia Miracle who is retiring from 
CCA after 15 years of employment as 
Financial Secretary.  Mrs. Miracle will 
be greatly missed and we are thankful 
that she has agreed to help train her 
replacement next year! 
 

• Mr. Stevens presented the HS 
schedule of courses for 2020-21.  
New courses include JRROTC, 
Spanish II, Algebra A, Job 
Shadowing, & Work Experience. 
 

• Enrollment Update was given.  There 
are 139 students that have indicated 
their intent to enroll for 2020-21.   

 
• The Board authorized Mrs. Ritchie to 

proceed with bids for proposals to 
address cleaning the carpets and 
waxing to be completed over the 
summer. 

 
• The Board authorized Mrs. Ritchie to 

seek bids for proposals to address the 
HVAC needs in the Band/Music 
Rooms. 

 
• Mr. Stevens and Mrs. Ritchie 

reviewed the proposed changes to 
the 2020-21 Student Handbook. The 
Board will give final approval after a 
second reading in June. 

AUCTION 2020 UPDATE 
Jeff Lowe shared an update with the Board of Directors regarding 
the finalized figures for this year’s auction.  God blessed our auction 
richly again this year and the final proceeds were at $116,000.  The 
Board is truly grateful to all of our parents, staff, students and 
patrons that support the CCA ministry through this event!  

BOARD ACTION 
 

 The Board approved the administration’s recommendation for 
establishing guidelines to weight the grades of more challenging high 
school courses in order to give students enrolled in higher-level 
courses (such as honors courses, advanced placement courses, dual 
credit courses, etc.) a numerical advantage when determining relative 
academic performance and related honors such as honor roll or class 
rank.  A two-tiered system of weighted grading (.5 grade points and 
.333 grade points) will be awarded retroactively to all high school 
students enrolled in upper level high school courses as outlined in the 
new policy. 

 
 The Board approved awarding a teaching contract to Heidi Foreman 

for two high school English classes in 2020-21. 
 
 The Board accepted the resignation of Ashleigh Harrison and released 

her from her 2020-21 contract. Best wishes to the Harrison’s as they 
seek God’s direction for their family! 

 
 The Board approved the purchase of 20 additional lockers for the 

Upper School. 
 

 The Board set a tentative HS Graduation Date of June 20 and  
8th Grade Promotion Date of June 25 with specific details to be 
determined. 

 


